Da: "Tobias Collier" <tobiascollier@hotmail.com>
Oggetto: RE: hi from london
Data: 07 marzo 2006 13:40:03 GMT+01:00
A viafarini@viafarini.org

Dear Patrizia

| hope you are well and happy. Just a quick letter to ask If you have any images from my
show you could send to me, for my own records and so | can write to the british council
giving them a report on how things went. Also could | get the dvd's returned? Maybe Milovan
is resposible for that, | don't know, but there are six in all ( two copies of each). Thank you
again for a great experience, | have had a lot of feedback and intrest since the exhibition. |
met with Poala from monitor gallery, rome, when she was in london last week and have been
contacted by other curators from ltaly too. It seems that if you show at Viafarini people take
notice! Take care, yours Tobias



